Subject: Re: XX VideoArt Festival at Locarno

Date: Tue, 1 Aug 2000 15:32:32 +0800

From: ann steuernagel <steuern@fas.harvard.edu>

To: avart@tinet.ch

References: 1

Dear Maelia,

Thank you so much for your reply. I have been working very hard a few videos - I just completed a new video and am working on another.

I imagine that you are very busy and I can certainly wait until August to receive the information I requested.

I hope the festival goes well and I wish you all the very best!

Ann Steuernagel

```
>Dear Ann,
>
>Thanks for your message.
>It is a pleasure to hear from you...
>
>Tomorow we start the screenings and broadcasting of the VideoArt 2000
>Selection. We are now busy with the Festival but I will see for your
>request and the book later in August.
>
>Are you working on a new video work? What have you been doing this year?
> Best regards and good luck for all,
> VideoArt Festival
>Maelia Carera
```